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� In the Gospel today, Jesus says to us: “Peace I leave with you; my peace I give 

to you.”�

In the month of May, through your gifts, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

brought the love and care of Jesus to the poor by assisting families in need by  

providing food and assistance with utility and rent bills, etc. Thank You!�

St. Vincent de Paul at the Jefferson Park Terminal on May 14�
�

God certainly blessed us with wonderful weather and wonderful friends!!�

We would like to thank Michael Avella and the Murray Bros. CaddyShack restaurant for donating delicious 

sandwiches. Thank you to Andrea DeVince, Toni Colletti, Maria Winter, and June Fredlund for dessert. We 

were also able to provide fruit, cold water, and spring totes which contained essential items such as t�shirts, 

underwear, and toiletries needed this time of the year. Most importantly, we were able to share gifts of time, 

love, and compassion with our friends in need. �

Thanks to our Vincentians for being there and providing company to our friends in need: Dave McNaughton, 

Maria Winter, Mark Stemper, Deacon Greg, Monica Dillon, Len Strauch, Linda Zdebski, Joe and Delia 

O'Connor, Andrea DeVince.�

Thank you to Ron Polaniecki, President of Chicago Shares, and his wife Connie who awarded us with a $2,000 

grant to continue doing God's work.�

Most of all, thanks to all our benefactors who believe in the work that we do. Thanks to you we are able to 

make events like this happen.�

Be diligent in serving the poor. Love the poor, honor them, my children, as you would honor Christ Himself.

� � � � � � � � � � � �  Saint Louise de Marillac�


